May 24, 1996

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT

Bureau of Land Management

carlsbad Resource Area Headquarters
620 E. Greene Street

Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220-6292

Dear Surface Owner:
RE: NM-92180
Charger "29 Federal #1
API 30-015-28808
(E) Sec 29, T23S, R30E
17807 FNL & 810’ FWL
Eddy County, New Mexico

In accordance with Item XIV (Proof of Notice) Side 2, on the
enclosed Form C-108 (New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
Application for Authorization to Inject) with enclosures,
Maralo Inc. hereby furnishes certified notice to the surface
owner of the above well.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Dorothea Logan at (915) 684-7441l.

Sincerely,

E7M——
Dorothea Log
Regulatory Analyst

Enclosures

cc: O0il Conservation Division
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Maralo Inc. / P.O. Box 832 / Midland, Texas 79702 / (915) 684-7441



